City of Salem, Massachusetts
Office of the City Clerk

Ilene Simons
City Clerk

March 16, 2020

CANCELLATION NOTICE

Due to the ongoing developments with COVID-19 the City has decided to close all public
buildings the following meeting has been cancelled:

THE CITY COUNCIL COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC HEALTH, SAFETY AND
ENVIRONMENT CO-POSTED WITH THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
MEETING SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY, MARCH 19, 2020 AT 7:30 P.M. HAS
BEEN CANCELLED.

The following matters scheduled for that evening were:

1. Discussing a petition submitted by Steve Kapantais to address the
City’s Compliance to ADA Law and recently released transition report
plan; and

2. Meet with the CIU Unite for a presentation.

The new meeting date has not been determined yet.

Very truly yours,

ATTEST: ILENE SIMONS
CITY CLERK

“Know Your Rights Under the Open Meeting Law, M.G.L. c. 30A ss. 18-25, and
City Ordinance Sections 2-2028 through 2-2033.”

“Persons requiring auxiliary aids and services for effective communication such as sign
language interpreter, an assistive listening device, or print material in digital format or a
reasonable modification in programs, services, policies, or activities, may contact the City
of Salem ADA Coordinator at (978-619-5630) as soon as possible and no less than 2
business days before the meeting, program, or event.”



